Hello! Mich Ravera, ACBL Unit 507 President, here.

We have successfully relocated the Silicon Valley Bridge website! Check it out the new and improved version at:
http://www.sjbridge.org

Note the “Online Club Game Schedule,” where club games are listed and some have been identified as NAP qualifiers,
beginning with the one tonight. Note that the District 21 board voted to eliminate the unit-level qualifying requirement
again this year. So if you qualify in one of the many club-level NAP games, you will be eligible to play in the district
finals. No stressful unit playoffs!

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding the new website, please contact one of the unit board members.
Our regular monthly Unit Board meeting is usually held every month on the second Tuesday of the month at 5:30 PM.
Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 12. Almost all of the meetings are open to all Unit 507 members.
So, if you contact me at michravera@yahoo.com in time to matter, | will send you the invitation, usually on the weekend
before the meeting. At our last meeting, the board voted on some issues that hopefully matter to you; I'll get to those in
just a bit.

No candidates who weren't already on the Unit Board emerged before the last Unit Board meeting. So, our current
Board members, whether elected or appointed, and whose terms were up for election have been elected to new terms.

Congratulations to Lynn Bartz, Judy Fisher, Stu Goodgold, Doug Hong, Norman Marks, and Betsey Wagner.

We are still working out how to resume face-to-face Bridge on a regular basis in Silicon Valley, but the Unit Board has
voted to schedule face-to-face games as follows (ALL TENTATIVE):

Annual Unit Membership Meeting Game in August (8/13, if possible)

Sectional Tournament in October (10/29-30, if possible)

Holiday Party Unit Game in November (11/19, if possible)
If we have our way, the Unit games will be held on Saturday with potluck food just after noon at the United Church of
Christ on Campbell Ave. The Sectional will also be held there. Of course, everything is subject to location availability and
local health restrictions, so check this space, the website, and other announcements for updates as specifics emerge.
| am sorry to announce that Minette Diamond died recently.
| am happy to announce that we have been officially notified that Max Zhang has been welcomed as a Junior Master;
Yin Lin joined the ranks of Club Master; Li Zhang was promoted to Sectional Master; Brian Wilson advanced to Regional

Master; and Anne Wilson achieved the rank of Bronze Life Master. Congratulations to all!

Our neighbor to the South, Morgan Hill, has Unit Games usually on the third weekend of every month. Contact Jim Craig
at geminijim79@yahoo.com for details.

The Providence NABC is scheduled for July 14-24. Its information is here:
https://www.acbl.org/portfolio/providence-nabc/

The Santa Clara Regional is scheduled for August 30-September 5. Its flyer is here: https://d21acbl.org/event/2209105/
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I'll see you at the tables, with your new-style Convention Card. Remember to use suit symbols!



